

Major General Roy H. Lynn, USAF Commanding General USAF Security Service Brooks Air Force Base, Texas

Dear Roy:

I have had it on my mind to write and tell you how pleased I was to receive through channels the very fine letter you sent to General Canine in regard to my participation in the Communications Security Officers' Conference last month. It was certainly generous in its praise of my contribution and I am indebted to you for taking the time from much more pressing affairs to write such a nice letter.

With cordial greetings to Mary and to you, I am,

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN.